
Sonrise 
Safety Procedures 

As we look forward to gathering together at the church, there are a few things that 

will look and feel different.  We want you to be aware while you take on the risk of  

being apart of  a worship gathering, we are doing everything that we can to ensure 

the safety and cleanliness of  our buildings.  To help you better understand what we 

are doing to ensure you safety on Sunday mornings, please read the following 

guidelines: 

• We ask all attendees to practice 6 feet social distances while inside the building. 

• Per CDC guidelines, we ask that anyone over the age of  2 to wear a mask when moving about 

the building. 

• You may choose to not wear your mask while seated in the auditorium, ensuring you are at 

minimum six feet from other people. 

• You will notice that the rows in the auditorium and balcony will look different.  We ask that 

only family members share a row, or be sure there are 4 chairs between you and someone not 

in your family. 

• We will have hand sanitizer stations at each entrance and exit of  the buildings, and we ask that 

you use them when you enter and exit. 

• All church staff  and volunteers will be checked upon arrival. 

• We ask all attendees to evaluate their own health before attending.  Please stay home if  you 

have a fever, cough, or don’t feel well. 

• We ask you to refrain from handshakes and hugs at this time. 

• Parents, we ask that you keep your children with you at all times. 

• At this time, we will not be offering our Sonrise Kid’s program or nursery.  Our lessons will 

continue to posted on the Family Resource page on our website. 

• All doors will be opened from you as you enter and exit the building. 



• In effort to limit contact, we will not be passing out any bulletins or offering plates.  Your 

offering can be placed in drop box in the back of  the auditorium. 

• At this time, the only restrooms that will be available to use are the single stalled restrooms in 

the fireplace room.  We ask all those who use the restrooms to wash their hands thoroughly and 

wipe down affected areas with the provided sanitizing wipes immediately after use. 

• We are using one-way traffic patterns throughout the building.  Please help us by following the 

arrows placed throughout the building. 

• Unused rooms will be blocked off  or kept closed.  We ask that you not use those areas. 

• If  you are uncomfortable or not able to attend in person gatherings, please do not feel guilty 

about it!  We will continue to offer everything online to ensure everyone is able to continue to 

worship and hear the preaching of  God’s Word. 

• If  you have any questions, please contact Pastor Andrew at andrewhart@sonrisebible.com


